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NOTICE
To:	Zoning Commission                                         Sheila Anson, Town Clerk                                               Residents
From:	Janet M. Hill, Land Use Administrator
Re:	Cancellation of Special Meeting
Date:	March 5, 2018

The Special Meeting scheduled for Tuesday, March 6, 2018 has been cancelled because the application submitted by 101 Wykeham Road, LLC. to revise the special permit for an inn at 101 Wykeham Road has been withdrawn.




By Janet M. Hill, Land Use Administrator



